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Mission carried out by Dr Cristiane Silvestre de Paula with partners at the University of 

Birmingham - Dr. Carmel Mevorach, Dr. Kate Woodcock and Dr. Pia Rotshtein from the 

Department of Psychology. During the mission, there were several meetings to consolidate 

ongoing collaborative projects between the researchers from the two institutions, as well as to 

outline projects for future submission in Brazilian and English calls. In addition, Dr. De Paula gave 

lectures to faculty and international post-graduate students at UoB. 
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